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14th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers  
 
 

E A S T E R  H A T  P A R A D E  
 
Our Kindergarten to Year 3 students will once again be celebrating Easter with 
an Easter Hat Parade! It will be held on Thursday 28th March at 2.30pm under 
the COLA. 
 
All K-3 students are encouraged to make or decorate a hat at home (with 
some help from Mum or Dad) to model during the parade.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At 2.45pm, after the hat parade, our Years 4-6 students will come out of class 
for the Easter raffle draw.  
 
Students in Years 4-6 who wish to wear an Easter hat may do so. 
 
We are looking forward to this exciting event and to welcoming our K-3 
parents into the school to watch the parade. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Patricia Beggs 

Principal 
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